
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

What an absolutely fantastic day we all had on Wednesday at Kent Life. The children 

were amazing! They enjoyed all of the activities, had fun with their peers and the adults 

and were generally a joy to spend the day with in the sunshine. The day involved a lot of 

walking and a variety of workshops that I am sure the children have filled you in on. This 

letter will mainly be full of the pictures from the day.  

In maths this week, the children continued to develop their understanding of fractions 

and were using scales and number lines to understand them in more detail 

In English this week, the children focused on SPaG activities to deepen their 

understanding of adverbs and prepositions.  

I look forward to updating you on your child’s progress when we meet next week. 

 

Thanks,  

The Year 3 Teaching Team 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

  

  Year 3 Newsletter- 21st March 2025 

Spellings (Homophones once again- children learning 7 spellings will learn the ones 

highlighted.)  

 

There, their, they’re, hear, here, through, threw, of, off, son, sun, too, to, one, won. 


